
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

       June 27, 2019 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

On June 20, 2019, we received your FOIL request regarding members of Legislative 

Commissions and the Legislative Task Force on Demographic Research & Reapportionment.  

The information on the Assembly’s webpage of “Committees, Commissions & Task Forces” at 

www.nyassembly.gov/comm reflects current membership of those commissions. Since your previous 

request in December 2018, Speaker Carl Heastie announced committee chairs in a press release, available 
online at: https://nyassembly.gov/Press/files/20181218.php.  

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know. 

 

       Sincerely, 

       Robin L. Marilla 
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